From: Carl Katzenberger (via Google Docs) <drive-shares-dm-noreply@google.com>
Date: Wed, Mar 15, 2023 at 2:13 PM

Subject: Document shared with you: “letter to the board"

To: <hobaughg@hbschools.org>

Carl Katzenberger shared a document
Carl Katzenberger (katzenbergerc@hbschoo!s.ofg) has invited you to edit the following

document:
letter.to the board %

3/15/23

Dear High Bridge Board of Education,

Ea

Due to the current bus driver shortage, the district is unable to provide
transportation to our away games. We would like to request that the district
pays all their coaches’ mileage to and from the Middle School for away
athletic events.

Respectfully,

HBMS Coaches
‘Carl Katzenberger , Michael Doerwang, Alex Hufford and Christian Bollin



